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I am concerned about the raising of the Warragamba Dam for two reasons. Firstly, since 
colonisation we have already taken so much of Aboriginal heritage and culture. It is time to draw 
a line and allow what remains to be untouched. 
Secondly, I think it could be quite unsafe to raise the dam walls for the people who live below 
the dam (namely in Penrith and surrounds). We have seen recently the terrible damage to 
thousands of homes in Townsville when the dam wall gave way under the pressure of so much 
water. 


